



10 DOWNING STREET

Note for file

Agreed with KL
that 2 ~~Dec~~^{Dec} would
be difficult. (PM
will have met with
Questions to previous
week for Goman Summit)
We should tentatively
consider Fri 3 Dec
instead (which would
mean moving Regional
Town). But no need
to inform anyone
of change yet. Await
outcome of week.
P.A. ~~at~~ SASNI's
Sandra P.
9/9